
April 12, 2012 
 
Dear Mrs. Boger, 
 
Do you prefer a garden filled with disgusting weeds or attractive flowers?   In 
the elementary school/middle school courtyard, we want to get rid of the weed 
garden.  If we get rid of the weeds, kids could plant flowers, fruit, trees, and 
vegetables. Second graders could go to the flower garden and study about how 
butterflies drink nector. They can observe real butterflies! Third graders could 
go outside to learn more about flowers and bees. Seeing the real thing is more 
interesting than reading a book about them! Please help us change the courtyard 
weed garden into an attractive garden. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Seydou, Bryan, Arthur, Miguel, Natalia, and Ms. Dodson 
 


